
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
					Calling	all	women!		Although	we	haven’t	been	able	to	meet,	we	do	have	
some	bills	that	we	need	to	take	care	of.		Our	Treasurer,	Jan	Jacobs	tells	me	
the	bank	account	is	not	looking	too	healthy	and	it	needs	to	be	fed.		She	is	
willing	to	accept	any	offering	you	might	be	willing	to	give	to	keep	our	
projects	and	ministry	working.	
					Please	pray	that	we	will	soon	be	able	to	come	back	together	for	
fellowship	and	pray	about	how	you	might	help	our	ministry	financially.		Jan	
likes	getting	mail.	
	
	
Retired	Ministers	and	Missionaries	Offering	
					During	the	month	of	January	we	will	be	honoring	all	retired	minister	and	
missionaries	and	their	spouses	by	collecting	the	Retired	Ministers	and	
Missionaries	Offering.		Our	goal	for	this	offering	is	$800.00	and	is	over	and	
above	what	you	have	pledged	to	the	church.	
					Having	grown	up	in	the	home	of	a	minister,	the	word	retired	was	not	
often	used.		Yes,	after	52		years	of	active	ministry,	dad	retired,	but	only	to	
lead	mission	trips,	and	do	interim	work	when	a	pastor	was	need	away	from	
where	they	lived.		I	thank	God	for	the	example	my	Dad	was	to	so	many	and	
I	will	honor	his	memory	by	giving	to	this	offering.		Surely	there	is	someone	
that	has	encouraged	you	and	you	can	honor	them	by	giving	a	gift	as	well.		
However	small	or	large	your	gift,	God	will	bless	it	and	multiply	it.	
	
	
	
	
		



	

And 
Anniversary 

January	
	
		3	 Israel	Adenaike	
		7	 Maurice	Patterson	
		9	 Robert	Wikso,	Sr.	
	15	 Joyce	Banschbach	
	19	 Helen	Ruiz	
	 Dan	Kearns	
	

Anniversaries	
	
	17	 Theron	&	Mary	Lynn	Boots	
	19		 Dan	&	Anne	Kearns	


